
From: Brian McDonough
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Bike lanes
Date: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 12:37:26 PM

Hi Carol Ann,

I am writing in regards to the City Council vote on the Bike/bus lane issue.

I would like to ask the City Council to allow a ballot question leaving the bike/bus lane
question up to us.  I think a reversal in the current status is best for most Malden residents. 
Also to ensure no future lanes are added to Maplewood Square.

Thank you
Brian McDonough
21 Seaview Ave, Malden 
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